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Hello, I would like to testify in writing In Favor of LD 1259 please!

I am concerned that:

1) Maine law enforcement already has enough to do and is limited by costs and
overtime, and we should Not be adding Federal law enforcement to that.

2) Some Federal orders are already illegal (violating our Constitutional rights), so let's
protect Maine law enforcement agencies from That liability.

3) Immigrants still have Constitutional rights. The 5th Amendment refers to all
Persons (not just citizens) for Due Process, and the Feds are already violating that.
Maine law enforcement should not be part of that.

4) Immigrants work here (in the valuable Maine tourism industry for example), they
pay taxes, they spend money. ICE has already Illegally kidnapped, detained and
deported immigrants who are here legally, who have no criminal record, and who are
no threat to public safety!

And ICE does this without giving those persons their Due Process, though our
Constitution says they must!

Why on Earth would Maine want to be Any part of That?

Please, let us pass LD 1259, for all the reasons above!

Thank you very much.



